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2013 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

PRESIDENT 
Scott Breidenbach, GRI 

 

PRESIDENT ELECT 
Vicki Roller, CRS, GRI 

 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Greg Larson, GRI 

  
DIRECTOR AT LARGE 

Cindy Harvey, ABR, CRS, ePro, SRES 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Diana Zietz, ABR, CRS, GRI, SFR 

 
 

NATIONAL DIRECTORS 
Daryl Braham, CRB, GRI 

Dewey Uhlir, ABR, CRS, GRI 
  

REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENT 
Daryl Braham, CRB, GRI 

 

LOCAL BOARD REPS 
Badlands: 

Lorrie Nantt, ABR, SFR 
 

Bismarck-Mandan: 
Kristi Bohl, GRI 

Bob Johnson, GRI 
Dennis Kaiser, GRI 

Mary Shelkey Miller, SFR  
 
 

Fargo-Moorhead: 
Kevin Fisher, CRS, GRI 

Jeff Shipley, GRI 
Todd Anhorn 

Peggy Isakson, ABR, CRS 

Bob Lee, ePRO, GRI, SFR 

DeAnn Mason 
 

Grand Forks: 
David Blumkin, ABR, CRS, GRI 

Weezie Potter, ABR, GRI 
Laurel Haake, GRI 

 

Jamestown: 
Alison Schumann 

 

Minot: 
Ashleigh Collins 

Danette Krumwiede 
 

Wahpeton-Breckenridge: 
Steve Diederick, GRI, CRS 

 

Williston: 
Kassie Groder 

 

STAFF: 
Jill Beck, Chief Executive Officer 

Jill@ndrealtors.com  
 

Suzanne Wetz, Executive Assistant 
Suzanne@ndrealtors.com  

 

Claus Lembke, Gov’t Affairs Director 
Claus@ndrealtors.com 

 
 
 

Minutes 
Professional Development 
November 28, 2012 
Holiday Inn, Fargo 
 

Present: Linda Bunde, Jodi Danzl, Diane Duchscher, Patsy Dombovy, Mary Goroski, Theresa 
Halvorson, Cindy Harvey, Sue Heth, Judy Hoskin, Dawn Lahlum, Vicky Matson, Vicki Roller, 
Lynnell Strothman, Kathy Hammer 
 

Absent: Linda Hixson Maixner, Amy Hullet, Dennis Kaiser, Lorrie Nantt, Rita Schuster, 
Ninetta Wandler 
 

Guests: Larry Louser, Judy Gehrke, John Colter, Nancy Deichert, Mary Shelkey Miller, Greg 
Larson, Weezie Potter, Diana Zietz, Pat Jergenson, Laurel Haake, LuAnn White, Dewey 
Uhlir, Bob Lee, Peggy Isakson, Jessie Tschakert  
 

Staff: Jill Beck, Suzanne Wetz 
 

President Lynnell called the meeting to order.   
 
Welcome and introductions were done. 
 
The job description of the committee was discussed. 
 
Minutes from the June 13, 2012 meeting were approved M/S/C 
 
The 2012 and 2013 goals for the committee were reviewed 
 
2013 Course Discussion -  
GRI was discussed.  Kaplan is no longer offering GRI so NDAR is looking into what other 
options we have to still offer it to the members.  In discussion with the Minnesota 
Association of REALTORS® there is a possibility of a coop with them. 
 
CRS courses - The rotation schedule was discussed.  This year's rotation falls to the 
Badlands Board of REALTORS.  A suggestion was made to schedule the CRS course 2 years 
ahead. 
 
REBAC courses - We share a joint contract with South Dakota.  A task force was set-up to 
investigate the costs of bringing some of these courses to North Dakota.  The task force 
was also charged with checking into an RPR training.  A suggestion was made to also try 
and piggy-back with Minnesota or Montana.  Volunteers for the task force were Linda 
Bunde, Theresa Halvorson, and Mary Goroski.  
 
Broker Education - A question was raised if broker education could be made similar to 
Minnesota. 
 
2012 courses were reviewed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
Suzanne R. Wetz, Executive Assistant 

 


